THE UNIVERSITY OF

MICHIGAN

Office of Undergraduate Admissions

March 17, 2005

Mr Roy Yew-Hung Chan 500 W Big Springs Road #118 Riverside, CA 92507-4658

Dear Mr Chan:

After an individualized and comprehensive review of your application for admission to the University of Michigan, we regret that we are not able to offer you a place in the College of Literature, Science, and the Arts for the Fall 2005 term.

Due to high enrollments of freshmen and sophomores in the College of Literature, Science, and the Arts, we have a very limited number of sophomore-level spaces available for incoming transfer students. We receive many more qualified applications than there are spaces. Therefore, we have taken into consideration not only your college work completed to date, but also your high school record, including test scores.

Should your interest in attending the University continue, it is possible to change your application to a later term. Please request this change in writing prior to the deadline of your desired new term of entry. Also include the name of the institution you are attending, course title(s), course number(s), and number of credit hours you will complete prior to the desired term of entry. If a new application fee or additional information is required, we will notify you.

Please refer to the College of Literature, Science, and the Arts web site at http://www.lsa.umich.edu/lsa/students/advising/transfer/ to assist you in your planning. If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact our office. The interest you have shown in the University is appreciated, and we extend to you our best wishes for success in the achievement of your educational goals.

Sincerely.

Theodore L. Spencer

Director

Wo has a falsen than consideration not only your college work completed to date, but also can be some some.